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Montgomery Junior School Headteacher: Michelle Wright 
Baronswood Way Telephone:  01206 572288 
Colchester  Email:   admin@montgomery-jun.essex.sch.uk 
Essex CO2 9QG Website:   www.montgomery-jun.org.uk 

Headteacher Update 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to have reached the end of the Key Stage Two SATs 

week and are proud of the hard work and positive attitude the Year Six 

children have had to these statutory tests. The results will be received 

by school in July and then sent out to parents in the annual reports.  

As the Covid restrictions have now been largely removed, we would 

like to invite parents into school on Wednesday 6th July from 3:15-

4:30pm to see the children’s books and chat with their current 

teachers.  A letter will be sent out notifying parents of their child’s new 

class shortly after this. 

In addition, from half term, we would like to welcome 

parents back to our Friday Celebration Assemblies in the 

hall, during which the children receive their Monty Merit 

Certificates and badges. These assemblies take place at 

9am. If you would like to attend on Fridays from 10th June onwards, 

then please come along to Reception, where we will sign you in. 

Preparations are under way to welcome our 

new Year 3 cohort in September; we have a 

full year group, so any new applicants will have 

to put their names down on a waiting list. Our 

Year 2-3 Induction afternoon will take place on 

Wednesday 6th July at 1:30pm; children from Montgomery Infant 

School attending MJS in September will be accompanied to and from 

MJS by the Infant school staff. We will also be holding a Parental 

Information morning on Friday 17th June at 10am during which parents 

can learn more about the school and meet some of the staff. Letters 

were sent out this week to all parents of our new Y3 cohort; these are 

also available on our school website. 

Finally, our Poetry week will begin the first day 
back after half term: Monday 6th June, with a whole 
school poetry performance by Karl Nova. During 
the week, the children will be learning poems to 
recite to their classes. If you are able to choose a 
poem with your child in advance, we would be very 
grateful. 

Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Michelle Wright  
Headteacher 

What’s on next week: 
 

Summer Menu Week 2  
 
 

Monday 
Breakfast clubs:  

Monty’s Extra 
After School Clubs: 

Success@Arithmetic 3:10-4pm 
1st Class@Number 3-4pm 

Y3 Cricket 3-4pm 
 

Tuesday  
Breakfast clubs:  

Monty’s Extra 
After School Clubs: 

Military Club Y5/6 3:10-4:15pm 
Y4 Cricket 3-4pm 

 
Wednesday  

Breakfast clubs:  
Monty’s Extra 

After School Clubs: 
1st Class@Number 3-4pm 

Success@Arithmetic 3:15-4pm 
Y5/6 Cricket 3:10-4:15pm 

 
Thursday  

Breakfast clubs:  
Monty’s Extra 

5W Swimming Lessons 
After School Clubs: 

Military Club Y3/4 3-4pm 
Success@Arithmetic 3:15-4pm 

1st Class@Number 3-4pm 
 

Friday 
Breakfast clubs:  

Monty’s Extra 
Football Team Training 

3:10:4:30pm 

 
Dates For Your Diary 

 
Friday 27th May 

Jubilee Celebration 

Mon 30th May to Fri 3rd June 2022 

Half Term Break 

W/beginning 6th June 2022 

Poetry Week 

 

Wed 15th to Fri 17th June 2022 

Year 6 Residential to Bawdsey Manor 

 

Wednesday 6th July 

Y3 Parents Class Visit 3:15-4:30  

 

Attendance Champions 

Congratulations to class 6C who are our weekly 

attendance champions this week with 99.3% attendance. 

Well done everyone in 6C.  
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Monty’s Marvels 

Monty Merit Bronze, Silver & Gold Awards & Y6 Reading Road Map 

 

Date for your Diaries 

We would like to invite all parents of our current Year 3-6 classes 

to come into school on Wednesday 6th July between 3:15 and 

4:30 to see their child’s classroom,  have a look at  their 

workbooks and meet their teachers informally before the end of 

the academic year. No booking is required. We look forward to 

welcoming you back to inside our school.  

Menu Changes  

Please note there are a couple of minor menu changes: 

Week 2 Thursday—Baked beans  

Week 2 Friday—Peas and Sweetcorn 

Week 3 Tuesday—Instead of the herby diced potatoes 
there will be potato wedges. 

Note to Year 6 Parents 

Children do not need to bring a sleeping bag to Bawsdey Manor, 

all bedding is provided.  


